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Paid union meeting: November 30 

You are invited to the final paid union meeting for 2016. 

Date: Wednesday, November 30 

Time: 1pm to 4pm 

Venue: MCC Meeting Room 220  

Any worker who attends will be paid three hours pay by the MCEC.  Set yourself as unavailable for that time to ensure you can 

attend. 

Please also encourage your workmates to attend, whether they are members or not. 

Rostering update 

Recently, your MEAA delegates conducted a survey in the workplace around rostering at MCEC. The findings were presented to 

MCEC COO Leighton Wood on November 3 in a meeting attended by your representatives: MEAA regional director for Victoria 

Carolyn Dunbar, your MEAA organiser Anthony Hack, as well as several of your MEAA delegates.  

At the meeting, we proposed a number of solutions that could assist in improving rostering at MCEC. A response is due on 

Friday, November 25, and will be discussed at the union meeting. 

It would be great to see lots of you there at the meeting, please make sure to set yourself as unavailable for that time to ensure 

you can come.  

Set your unavailability NOW, before rosters are formulated over the coming days. 

For more information, please contact your MEAA delegates, or your organiser, Anthony Hack on 0425 252 127 / 

anthony.hack@meaa.org 
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Authorised by Carolyn Dunbar, regional director, Victoria and Tasmania 
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